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10 December 2015

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 3
It’s party time again!   On Friday 18th December, the children in Year 3, Classes 8 and 9, will be having their Christmas Party.  
Your child will need to come to school in their school uniform.  They can bring comfortable party clothes to change into for the afternoon.  Please make sure that their party clothes are in a named carrier bag and ensure that footwear is suitable for the playground.  
Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher
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